
 
April 2020 Issue                                                                                                Judi Leatherberry, Editor 

 

President's Message 
 

We will not have a meeting at the Community Center on April 11.  I am not a bit sad in writing that 

statement. I am optimistic that we remain proactive in slowing this pathogen.  

  

But we miss everyone and wish we could all Facetime together.  Can we try something else 

instead?  Show and Tell is so much fun and provides inspiration and ideas for upcoming projects.  Why 

don’t we send an e-mail of our projects as we move through the next month of hibernation.  If you have 

nothing in mind for a project, don’t forget that our The Woven Hugs project is due in May.  

  

Going stir crazy at home?  BLUEPRINT TV is free until April 9 and includes, weaving, knitting, gardening, 

etc.  Also, go to www.youtube.com to learn how to weave – from beginners classes to jacquard 

demonstrations. 

 

After we’ve done all that, we can make pillows. Attached to the main body of the email is a pdf to weave 

a Gradient Throw Pillow, from our friends at Gist Yarn and Fiber.     

  

Finally, reach out and call one another. Collectively we are a great resource for crafting.  My phone is 

904 485-4079.  I look forward to hearing from you.  Please stay happy and healthy. 

  

Lynn Newcomer 

President, Jacksonville Weavers’ Guild 

 

2020-2021 Elections 
Because of no meeting on April 11, our election of Officers for 2020-2021 will be conducted by email.  

There will be a separate email sent out to all members for this important business! 

 

These are the Officers nominated:  President--Ann Wingate; Vice President--Gail Karson; 

Secretary--Heather Sprague; Treasurer--Debra Grady.   

 

If you have other additional nominations for any of the offices, send them directly to Judy Jull at 

jsjull@yahoo.com.  Thanks!  From the Nominating Committee--Mary Jamerson, Judy Jull, Susan Wallace. 
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jsjull@yahoo.com


Other Items of Interest! 
 

Don't Forget!  Your Woven Hugs are due at the May meeting.  The pdf with all the information is 

attached to the same email as the Newsletter.  Need more information?  Contact Linda Schultz at 

flschultz@comcast.net. 

 

Our April program, "Weaving on Gourds," has been postponed until at least May's meeting.  Look for 

further information about it in the next Newsletter or by email. 

 

Here's a couple of things from the internet that are quite interesting! 

 

http://weavezine.com/content/woven-shibori-rigid-heddle-loom.html 

How to do Woven Shibori on a rigid heddle loom 

From Judi Leatherberry 

 

http://blog.guilfordofmaine.com/dobby-vs-jacquard-a-tale-of-two-looms/ 

From Lynn Newcomer 

 

 

Draft of the Month 

4 Shaft Undulating Twill 
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Scenes from February's Woven Shibori Workshop 
Submitted by Valeria Kleiman 

 

 
Top-Before Pulling Supplemental Warps 

Bottom-After Pulling 

 

 
Scarves, scarves, and More Scarves! 
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What Our Members Have Been Doing During Social Distancing 
Thanks to all the members who sent pictures!  (I listed them alphabetically by first name.) 

If you'd like the full-sized picture of your submission, email me at jleatherberry@att.net. 

 

 

  Ann Wingate 

 

 

Judi Leatherberry 
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jleatherberry@att.net


Judy Jull 

 

 

 

Mary Jamerson 
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Pauletta Berger 

 

 

 

Rudell Kopp 
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Susan Wallace 

 

 

 

Valeria Kleiman 
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